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Resourceful Action for Future Transformation 

The RAFT Foundation is a new organisation.  We have decided that rather than go to 

the internet and search for a suitable idea for our logo, we would run a competition 

for 38th Rossendale (Open) Scout Group and ask them to have a go at being 

designers!  All you need to do is have a read of what we will be doing in Rossendale 

and create a design which represents what The RAFT Foundation means to you. 

Please keep your design inside the box below so that our volunteer graphic designer 

can easily transfer it into a computerised image for use on our stationery, posters, 

website and Facebook page should you win.  We will also use the designs by the 

runners up on our website and literature so everyone is in with a chance of seeing 

their work in use!  The winning logo will be adopted by The RAFT Foundation and the 

winner will have a chance to see how their design is adapted for use.  As well as 

seeing their logo in use, the winner will be awarded two tickets to a Vue cinema to 

see a film of their choice. 

There is an entrance fee of £1 per entry (you can enter more than once) and the 

proceeds raised will be split equally between 38th Rossendale (Open) Scout Group 

and The RAFT Foundation.  Just print off this page and give it a go!  Pass completed 

entries to a leader in your group. The closing date for entries is 6th July 2012. 

What The RAFT Foundation will be doing 

 

Your design could be 

our new logo! 

Win cinema tickets 

in our design 

competition! 

 Helping families and individuals who 

are finding things hard financially. 

Asking people to donate food. 

Starting a restaurant where people can 

eat for free or a donation. 

Creating a Food Bank to provide food 

to local people. 

Supporting other charities. 

 


